
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 
 
The February 28, 2023, Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees has been rescheduled.  The 
Board of Trustees Regular Meeting will now be held on Wednesday, February 22, 2023, at 4:00 
p.m. in the Library Conference Rooms 1 & 2. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact David Roland Finley, Ph.D., president, North Central 
Michigan College, at (231) 348-6601. 
 
 
Posted January 27, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


